
Egleston Square Branch Library Study 
 

PUBLIC MEETING 
 

January 20, 2021 6:30 – 8:00pm 

 
Join via Zoom with the weblink below: 

 
https://boston-public-

library.zoom.us/j/89435132209?pwd=V3l1c3BlR0U2UjY2Z2V5ZzFQNC9sZz09  

Please join us for the second community meeting for the Egleston Square Branch 

Library Study. This study will address the new programmatic requirements, 

opportunities and needs for future renovations or a new facility and housing. 

Translation services in Spanish and Hatian/Creole will be provided 

Hosted by: 

 
Martin J. Walsh, Mayor 

Patrick Brophy, Chief of Operations 

Boston Public Library 

David Leonard, President 

City of Boston, Public Facilities Department 

Department of Neighborhood Development 

Sheila Dillion, Director 

Mayor’s Office of Neighborhood Services 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://boston-public-library.zoom.us/j/89435132209?pwd%3DV3l1c3BlR0U2UjY2Z2V5ZzFQNC9sZz09&sa=D&source=calendar&ust=1610822656093000&usg=AOvVaw1mSHu3Rf6IrcD6tQExxtXO
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://boston-public-library.zoom.us/j/89435132209?pwd%3DV3l1c3BlR0U2UjY2Z2V5ZzFQNC9sZz09&sa=D&source=calendar&ust=1610822656093000&usg=AOvVaw1mSHu3Rf6IrcD6tQExxtXO
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